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Interstate 8: between milepost 135 and 141 pavement preservation  
PROJECT FACT SHEET  

ADOT Project No. F0388
Federal Aid No. 008-B(214)T

OVERVIEW  
The Arizona Department of Transportation and the Federal Highway Administration are initiating a 
project to maintain pavement and improve safety on Interstate 8 between mileposts 135 and 141, west 
of the Pinal county line. 
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Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and authorities, 
ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation 
based on language or disability should contact Stephanie Dyer at SDyer@azdot.gov or 855.712.8530. Requests should be made as early as 
possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

PROJECT ELEMENTS
	` Removing and replacing existing pavement

	` Minor bridge rehabilitation

	` Remove and replace cattle guards, guard rails, and spillways  

	` Bridge railing will be replaced with concrete barriers

	` Building up the shoulder of the road and pipe relining

	` Replacing pavement markings and other related work

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Construction is scheduled to begin late spring 2023 with completion 
anticipated in spring 2024. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Expect delays as lane restrictions on I-8 will be necessary. Work is 
scheduled to occur weekdays from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Drivers are asked to obey posted speed limits and traffic control 
devices and use caution around construction personnel and 

equipment. Schedules are subject to change based on weather and 
other unforeseen factors. 

ADOT will provide advance notice of restrictions and closures to email 
subscribers and on the project traffic alert web page. 

STAY INFORMED
Visit the project website at azdot.gov/projects/southwest-district-
projects/interstate-8-milepost-135-pinal-county-line-pavement for 
more information and to subscribe for project updates by email. 

CONTACT
	` Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 855.712.8530

	` Teléfono: Línea de Información del Proyecto ADOT al 855.712.8530

	` Email: Stephanie Dyer at SDyer@azdot.gov

	` Mail: Southwest District Office, 2243 E. Gila Ridge Road, MD Y200, 
Yuma, AZ 85365


